FDOT

BACKGROUND

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR

SR 9/1-95 at PGA BOULEVARD SOUTHBOUND ENTRANCE RAMPS PROJECT
From Burns Road to PGA Boulevard

Palm Beach County, Florida

Financial Project ID: 443590-1-52-01

e The project widens SB I-95 to reconfigure the entrance ramps connecting to 1-95 from PGA Boulevard. The ramp
from EB PGA Boulevard to SB 1-95 will merge onto I-95 north of the Burns Road overpass. The flyover ramp from
WB PGA Boulevard to SB I-95 will connect to I-95 as an additional lane extending to the Northlake Boulevard
Interchange. These ramp extensions are anticipated to improve traffic operations and safety.

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

e The project includes pavement widening and resurfacing, drainage, retaining walls, signing, pavement

markings, and lighting.

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION

e Construction Start Date: Summer 2022
e Anticipated Completion: Summer 2024

e Construction Cost Estimate: $10.4 million

https://www.d4fdot.com/pbfdot/
design projects.asp

CONTACT INFORMATION

Bing Wang, P.E.

FDOT Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation,
District Four

3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Phone: (954) 777-4406 or

Toll Free: (866) 336-8435 Ext. 4406
E-mail: bing.wang@dot.state.fl.us
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